

HEALTH & WELFARE

C.L. "BUTCH" OTTER - Governor RICHARD M. ARMSTRONG - Director DEBBY RANSOM, R.N., R.H.I.T – Chief BUREAU OF FACILITY STANDARDS 3232 Elder Street P.O. Box 83720 Boise, Idaho 83720-009 PHONE: (208) 334-6626 FAX: (208) 364-1888 E-mail: fsb@dhw.idaho.gov

December 29, 2010

Pat Coffey, Administrator Rose Terrace Cottages 1821 East Sherman Avenue-- Suite 5 Coeur d'Alene, Idaho 83814

Dear Ms. Coffey:

On December 14, 2010, a follow-up visit to the Fire Life Safety survey of November 3, 2010, was conducted at Rose Terrace Cottages. The core issue deficiencies issued as a result of the November 3, 2010, survey have been corrected.

Should you have questions, please contact me at (208) 334-6626.

Sincerely,

MARK P. GRIMES Program Supervisor

Facility Fire Safety & Construction Program

MPG/lj